

The first week back, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet

Dear Parents

Christmas Party Day

We had an amazing day and we laughed so much at the magician called Dan. Thank you to Theo who made some chocolate brownies for us all.

In English the children have designed their own Christmas tree and spoke to everyone in class about their design.

In Maths this week, the children have completed lots more work on adding and subtracting. They have worked so hard again as they have been surrounded by Christmas events.

Homework

I know that Christmas is a busy family time so I have put 2 small activities on Seesaw and 2 tests to prepare for after the break. See the previous newsletter. If the children are full of energy please feel free to post some writing on Seesaw about their favourite present or activity they enjoyed.

Calendar Dates -

January		
	Tues 2	INSET
	Wed 3	INSET
	Thurs 4	Spring Term commences

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Thank you for all your support during my time with your children.

I WILL MISS THEM!

Best Wishes, Merry Christmas and a Peaceful New Year

Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell